
LAUREL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

TO: All Employees 

FROM: Leonard Rich, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Mini-Minutes, Board Meeting 

DATE: March 15, 2017 

 

The following action was taken during the Regular Meeting of the Laurel Board of Education 

held on March 15, 2017: 

 

1. Recognized the Trip Mr. Brian Croach and students took for Music Major for a Day at Slippery 

Rock University on March 7, 2017. 

2. Granted approval for Mr. Randy Harrold, Mrs. Cheryl Magill and students to attend the Public 

Speaking Career Development Events on March 22, 2017 in New Wilmington, PA. 

3. Employed Ms. Shaelyn Barrett as the Assistant Softball Coach for the 16-17 school year. 

4. Granted approval for the disposal and/or sale of obsolete and excess materials. 

5. Employed Buffy McConahy for the 5.5 hour cafeteria postion. 

6. Accepted the following resignations: 

a. Betty Bartolomeo – Elementary Teacher 

b. Todd Cole – Elementary Teacher 

c. Debra Garrett – Elementary Nurse 

d. Denise Moccia Speech and Language Teacher 

e. Toni Schooley – Elementary Teacher 

7. Granted approval for Mrs. Diane Callahan to attend the A/CAPA Spring Conference 2017 at the 

Marriott in Cranberry, PA. 

8. Granted approval for 67.5 sick days for Mark Frengel to be transferred from Ellwood City School 

District to the Laurel School District. 

9. Approved the additions to the District Volunteer and District Non-Instructional Substitute 

Listings for the 16-17 school year. 

10. Granted approval for Mr. Mark Frengel to attend the Eureka Math Conference on March 31, 

2017 in Pittsburgh. 

11. Granted approval for Mr. Mark Frengel to attend the Item Writing and Hand Scoring Training on 

March 22 & 23, 2017 in Pittsburgh. 

12. Employed Cindy Altman for the Accounts Payable/Budget Facilitator position for the 17-18 

school year. 

13. Transferred Brittany Hudson to the Confidential Central Office Secretary position for the 17-18 

school year. 

14. Granted approval for Mr. Joe Sager to attend the 2017 Blue Bird Pit Stops training courses on 

March 15, 2017 in Pittsburgh. 



15. Granted Approval for Mr. Dan McCormick to attend the Thomas Built Buses training course on 

March 21, 2017 in Canfield, Ohio. 

16. Approved the 17-18 school calendar 

17. Approved the Second Reading and adopted the following policies: 

a. Policy 251 – Homeless Students 

b. Policy 255 – Educational Stability for Children in Foster Care. 


